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Service Bulletin
Bulletin No.: 22-NA-043

Date: February, 2022

INFORMATION

Subject: Phone Left In Wireless Cellphone Charger Reminder

Brand: Model:
Model Year: VIN:

Engine: Transmission:
from to from to

Chevrolet Corvette 2020 2022 — — — —

Involved Region or Country North America

Condition Some customers may comment on exiting the vehicle without knowing their cell phone is
still on the wireless charger.

Cause The cause of the condition may be that the customer missed or declined an OTA update.

Correction
An update has been released to notify the driver in the DIC that a cellphone is on the
wireless charger. If a customer brings in a vehicle with this condition, download the latest
OTA update Wireless Accessory Charging Module software.
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GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.
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